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Skillsoft Recognized as a Top 20 IT
Training Company by Training Industry for
a Sixth Consecutive Year

IT Skills & Certification Training content recognized for continuous excellence in talent
development

BOSTON--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- Skillsoft, the global leader in corporate learning, announced
today that Training Industry selected the company as a Top 20 IT Training Company. This
year marks the sixth consecutive time Training Industry has honored Skillsoft as one of the
top providers of training services and technologies.

“Year over year, Training Industry recognizes our IT Training resources which is a testament
to the significant investment we have made in creating world-class content,” said Bill
Donoghue, chairman and CEO of the Skillsoft Group. “As we keep a close pulse on the
needs of large enterprise organizations and their IT skilling needs, Skillsoft recognizes an
upcoming demand for versatile IT professionals who are equipped and proficient with both
technical and business skills. We have made significant investments to ensure we have the
solutions to meet the organization training needs for the dynamic IT landscape.”

Skillsoft’s IT Skills & Certification training provides a range of learning modalities and
solutions that can help with IT skills development from beginner to advanced, across a wide
range of disciplines. Skillsoft offers a vast array of IT learning solutions with instant access
across many modalities: videos, courses, books, assessments, mentoring, virtual hands-on
practice labs and more. These learning assets can be used to support the organization’s
continuous learning needs—from solving an immediate technical problem to building a well-
rounded set of IT skills, to preparing for certification exams. Highly-credentialed subject
matter experts develop all of Skillsoft’s IT learning solutions.

Training Industry based their selection of this year's Top 20 IT Training Company List on the
following criteria:

Breadth and quality of IT training content and courses

Leadership and innovation in IT training

Company size and growth potential

Quality and number of clients

Awards, recognition and competitive differentiation

“The companies on this year’s Top 20 IT Training Companies list lead the way in providing IT
infrastructure, programming and database training,” said Ken Taylor, president of Training
Industry, Inc. “The companies selected for the 2017 IT Training Companies Top 20 List have
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adapted their content and courses over time to accommodate learner preferences and
desired delivery modalities.”

Training Industry's complete 2017 Top 20 IT Training Companies List is available here.

Learn more about Skillsoft’s IT Skills & Certification training here.

About Skillsoft
Skillsoft is the global leader in corporate learning, providing the most engaging learner
experience and high-quality content. We are trusted by the world's leading organizations,
including 65 percent of the Fortune 500. Our mission is to build beautiful technology and
engaging content that drives business impact for today’s modern enterprise. Our 500,000+
multi-modal courses, videos, authoritative content chapters and micro-learning modules are
accessed more than 130 million times every month, in 160 countries and 29 languages. With
100 percent secure cloud access, from any device, whenever, wherever. www.skillsoft.com

About Training Industry, Inc.
Training Industry, Inc. spotlights the latest news, articles, case studies and best practices
within the training industry and publishes annual Top 20 and Watch List reports covering
many sectors of interest to the corporate training function. Our focus is on helping dedicated
businesses and training professionals get the information, insight and tools needed to more
effectively manage the business of learning.
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